
   Bawdsey CEVCP School Newsletter  

‘We have got God’s world in our hands’ 

If you have any queries or you need to contact us, please use the contact details below… 

Contact Email:  admin@bawdsey.suffolk.sch.uk  Telephone: 01394411365 

5
th

 July 2024
 

Awards of the week 

Stars of the week- 

Willow class: Ellie-Mai for wonderful perseverance on Sports day with everyone cheering.  

Chestnut class: Patti for always doing her best in every subject. Toby for writing an amazing comic strip, 

double the length of what was asked for.  

Oak class: Ed for using tone and proportion to create a beautiful piece of artwork. 

Hazel class: Caera and Lily for being helpful and positive on sports day- especially with the younger children.  

 

Sports award of the week: Kit for amazing leadership in swimming, by helping others with their survival 

skills- this was nominated by Mrs Howe the swimming teacher. 

Good Samaritan of the week: Dougie for being kind and caring to others on transition morning and comforting 

younger children. George M for kindly letting a younger child play with his Rubik’s cube. 

 

Readers of the week: 

Chestnuts: Toby, George, Finley and Patti.  

Oak: Jack (x3 weeks signed off), Evelynn, Rupert, Eli and Sebastian.  

 

‘Books are a uniquely positive magic.’ Stephen King 
 

If any children have a recent award, belt, medal or certificate given to them outside of school, please 

let us know so we can celebrate this in school too!  

New Reception Parent/ Carer meeting 

Tuesday 9th July, at 2.45 there is a meeting for Parents/ Carers of the children joining the Reception class in 

September. 

The Tempest- KS2 performance 

KS2 (years 3-6) will proudly be presenting their performance of The Tempest next week. Two seats are 

available for each family for people to attend. It is a 2pm start on Monday 8th July and a 5.30 pm start on 

Wednesday 10th July. Please can the children come back for 5 pm on the Wednesday to get ready, thank you.  

Sports day winners 

Thank you for supporting the Sports day and Strawberry fair. The team that won the cup this year is the red 

team- well done to all the children for taking part and cheering each other on. Thank you to the BSA for all 

your help with this, it has meant no parent/ carer has paid for a school trip for a long while now. The BSA does 

need new helpers please to keep up this support.  

Wimbledon visit 

We have been lucky enough to get some Wimbledon tickets again this year in the schools’ draw. The BSA are 

kindly paying for the tickets for the children and Farlingaye are helping with transport for the day. Today we 

have pulled the names of the children interested in attending in year 5 and 6 from a hat and they will be able 

to go to Wimbledon next Friday 12th July.  

The Circus is coming… 

Exciting news in the last week of term we have the Circus Ferrel coming to stay at Bawdsey school on the 

school field. The whole week will have a lot of Circus themed activities for the children and they will be able to 

learn some of the circus skills. Could all the children wear PE kits on Tuesday 16th July please for the 
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circus skills day. All children are invited to join in with a circus themed dressing up day on the last day of 

term, Friday 19th July- or to wear colourful clothes for the day instead of school uniform. 

The circus will be having two shows open to the public, the first on Thursday 18th July at 6pm and the second 

on Saturday 20th July at 2pm. Tickets are available to book online here http://www.circusferrel.com/ you can 

also purchase tickets from the school office. More information will follow about booking tickets through school. 

Diary dates 

New dates added or anything changed will be added in red: 

8th July 2-3.15: KS2 performance of the Tempest. 

9th July 2.45: New Reception children for September 2024, Parents/ Carers meeting. 

9th July: Quadkids: For selected pupils. 

10th July 5.30-6.45 (children to be back at school for 5): KS2 performance of the Tempest.  

12th July all day: Visit to Wimbledon for selected pupils in year 5 and 6. 

15th-20th July Circus Ferrel is coming to Bawdsey school field.  

16th July: Circus skills day all children to wear PE kit to school. 

15th July 3.15>: Optional parents/ carers evening.  

16th July: James Campbell author visit and book sale after school. 

17th July 2.15 p.m>: Year 6 Leavers assembly. 

18th July 6pm: Circus Ferrel show open to the public.  

19th July: Last day of Summer term. Children to wear circus clothes or bright colours to school. 

20th July 2pm: Circus Ferrel show open to the public. 

For all of our term dates for this year and next, please go to our website. 
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